THE Jamel Long CENTER

Intervention for Domestic and Sexual Violence
P.O. Box 14 • Winchester, Virginia 22604 • 540-667-6160 • tlc.info@thelaurelcenter.org

January 8, 2020

The Pruitt Foundation c/o Gretchen's Consulting Inc. 105 Warbler Dr Stephens City, VA 22655

Dear Friends.

On behalf of The Laurel Center I would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$3,000.00 on 12/17/19. Your commitment to helping victims and survivors of domestic and sexual violence in our community is sincerely appreciated.

Each year The Laurel Center continues to advance its mission of ending sexual and domestic violence in our community. Through our emergency shelter and counseling programs we have seen many lives changed for the better. For example, one woman who participated in a support group said, "The timeliness of this class in my healing process is tremendous. As I have cycled through this last year, self-care has been central to my healing. This class has helped me learn new ways to do that and has inspired me to continue developing my self-care & self-love. Thank you for including me in this class. Your help at the center has been essential to my escape/survival." Another woman said, "It's a great place to find yourself and they can help you with the right things to be self-sufficient and you use the tools you need to get back your worth, it is a safe place to be".

Our goal is to make a difference in the lives of those who are suffering because of domestic or sexual violence. With the help of donations from supporters like you we will! Lives will be changed. Thanks again for your kind support of our efforts to end sexual and domestic violence in our community.

In Peace,

Faith B. Power, Ed.D. Executive Director

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.